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Question 

 

“Will the Minister state the number of individual practitioners, if any, who have provided private healthcare 

from the General Hospital since January 2023?”  

 

 

Answer 

 

Since January 2023, Health and Community Services have recorded transactions from 52 individual 

practitioners that have provided private healthcare from the General Hospital. These include consultants 

and Allied Health Professionals.   

 


